
Invitation

On behalf of Romanian Taekwon-do Federation and South Eastern Europe I.T.F. Taekwon-do Federation, it is a great pleasure for us to invite you to the 1st Kids, Junior, Senior and Older, Male and Female, individual and team South Eastern Europe I.T.F. Taekwon-do Championships 2011, which will be held in Cluj-Napoca, Romania, from 12th of May to 15 of May 2011.

The Championship shall take place in the Sport Hall „Horia Demian” from Cluj-Napoca. 
 	The organization will cover a 5 days/4 nights hotel accommodation including full board from Thursday May 12th 2011, to Monday May 16th 2011 to a maximum of two (2) Umpires for each participating country.  
 
Please find enclosed the schedule of the championship with all the necessary details.  
 
We will also promise that we will do everything we can to make sure that this championship in Romania will be as good as possible for all Officials, Competitors, Coaches, Umpires and Spectators.
We are looking forward to see you in May  in Romania!
Yours in Taekwon-Do,
Marius Oltean - president of South Eastern Europe I.T.F. Taekwon-do Federation
Head of the Organizing Committee

and 

Mircea Muntean- general secretary of South Eastern Europe I.T.F. Taekwon-do Federation
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